
 

Volunteering E-News 
 

  

 

Happy New Year! 

PSPA would like to extend New Year wishes to all of our fantastic volunteers – you really 

are the backbone of our charity and we want to thank you for all your hard work during 

2019. 

We have lots planned for 2020 and we look forward to working with you as we continue our 

fight against PSP & CBD.  
 

  

 

Welcome Julie 
 

 

 
 

 

This month PSPA welcomed another new starter - Julie Line.  

 

Julie joined the charity for a new challenge following 14 years working at one of the local 

schools in Milton Keynes in a variety of roles. She has joined PSPA as an Administration 

Officer and as part of her role she will be providing support to our loyal band of volunteers as 

well as staff members too. 



 

 

Julie said: “I am really looking forward to working at PSPA and really interested in learning all 

about PSP & CBD. I hope that over the coming months I will get an opportunity to get to know 

the volunteers either by phone, email or in-person”. 

 

If you have any volunteering enquiries, please contact Carol or Julie on 01327 356136 or 

email. 

Email Volunteering  
 

  

 

Volunteer Development Day 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Volunteers Development Day in Milton Keynes 

last October. 

 

We have great news for anyone who was unable to make the date. We are planning three 

smaller events, at different locations in the UK, with the first planned for the south of the 

country, in the next month or so. 

 

We will be in touch shortly to gauge available dates to ensure as many people who were 

unable to attend the October Development Day can attend. Keep a lookout for our email!  
 

  
 

 

Collection Tin Distribution 
 

  

This year we need your help to reach out to local communities to raise awareness of PSPA 

and funds to help ensure anyone affected by PSP & CBD receives the right care today, 

mailto:volunteering@pspassociation.org.uk


 

whilst research into a cure continues. 

 

We’re looking for volunteers to help identify five great community locations for PSPA 

collection tins before our awareness week hits in May. Locations could include your local 

pub, post office, supermarket, hairdresser, newsagent or community rooms. 

 

If there are some good collection tin locations near you, please contact the venue to get 

their permission before forwarding details to fundraising@pspassociation.org.uk  
 

 

With best wishes, 

   

 

  
 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

PSPA is the only national charity in the UK supporting families affected by PSP & CBD while funding research into treatments 

and a cure. Charity number England and Wales 1037087/ Scotland SCO41199. 
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